
06/11/2019 

MRS Joanne Sanday 
12 Seddon Hill RD 
Freshwater NSW 2096 
jo-sanday@bigpond.com 

RE: DA2019/1119 - 4 / 0 Bennett Street CURL CURL NSW 2096

To whom it may concern,

I would like to voice my objection to the proposed market at Harbord Bowling Club.

Freshwater Village is dying. Shops are continually closing and there has been no supermarket 
for several years.

The organic market that is running on a Sunday is providing much needed goods and services 
to local families and is a great community orientated meeting place. This market provides the 
opportunity to bring people to the village and to support the remaining businesses. I believe 
Council should be offering more support to growing this market and focus on supporting local 
businesses rather than allowing another market to open down the road - effectively in 
opposition and one that will take more people and business from Freshwater village.

Yours sincerely

Jo-Anne Sanday 

Sent: 6/11/2019 10:48:26 PM
Subject: Online Submission


